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, N!AGARAMOHAWKPOWER CORPORATION/NINE MILEPOINT, P.O. BOX 63, LYCOMING,NY 13093/TELEPHONE (315) 349-2882

B. Ralph Sylvia July 23, 1992
Executive Vice President NMP1L 0683
Nuclear

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1

Docket No. 50-220
DPR

Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410

NPF

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: WORK CONTROL MONITORINGPROGRAM AT NINE MILEPOINT

In our March 11, 1992 (NMP1L 0650) and June 22, 1992 (NMP1L 0673) letters to the NRC, we
discussed our Work Control Monitoring Program that we are implementing relative to Unit 1's Loss
of Ultimate Heat Sink event. During the time that the Work Control Monitoring Program has been in
effect, an improving trend in the quality and completeness of work packages has been exhibited.

Niagara Mohawk is presently undertaking actions to streamline and simplify the process and

procedures which implement the Work Control Monitoring Program. The week of July 20, 1992 will
be the last week that the Work Control Monitoring surveillances willbe performed. Beginning in
August, 1992, the Work Control Monitoring special surveillance frequencies willbe performed at
each plant on a monthly basis. Once the streamlined changes to the procedures have been approved
and issued, and personnel trained, the frequency of the Quality Assurance surveillances of the work
control activities willbe increased to two per month per plant to provide the appropriate interaction,
clarify understanding of the changes and assure that we are carrying out the intent of the streamlining
and simplification of the Work Control Process. This level of surveillance will continue until Senior
Management is satisfied that the Work Control Monitoring process enhancements are being effectively
carried out. Niagara Mohawk feels that streamlining and simplifying the Work Control process will
continue to strengthen our overall work process activities at Nine Mile Point.

Ifyou have any questions in regards to this letter, please contact me.

Very truly yours,

B. Ralp Sylvi
Exec. Vice President-Nuclear

/mls
002964GG

Attachment
xc: Regional Administrator, Region I

Mr. R. A. Capra, Project Director, NRR
Mr. D. S. Brinkman, Senior Project Director, NRR
Mr. W. L. Schmidt, Senior Resident Inspector

~< 8OO $ +r. L. E. Nicholson, Section Chief, Reactor Projects, Branch No. 1B
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